
Current report No. 27/2013 

Subject: Conclusion of significant agreement and purchase of significant assets – update 

Legal basis: Art. 56 section 1 item 5 – current and periodic reporting (updates) 

Referring to Current Report No. 36/2012 of 31 December 2012 the Management Board of CD 
PROJEKT S.A. (hereafter referred to as “the Company”) hereby announces that, on the basis 
of the contract signed on 31 December 2012 by the Company and its subsidiary cdp.pl sp. z 
o.o., headquartered in Warsaw, the Company has acquired exclusive rights to use the CD 
PROJEKT trademark. In line with the seller’s statement, as of 30 December 2013 – following 
the remittance of the second installment of the agreed-upon payment – the Company has 
become the sole owner of the aforementioned trademark. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer: 

This English language translation has been prepared solely for the convenience of English speaking readers. 
Despite all the efforts devoted to this translation, certain discrepancies, omissions or approximations may exist. 
In case of any differences between the Polish and the English versions, the Polish version shall prevail. CD 
PROJEKT, its representatives and employees decline all responsibility in this regard. 


